
Dear US National Forest Service Staff, 

 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of Midas Gold 

Idaho's comment period. I have been closely following Midas Gold Idaho's plans since they first 

came into our state, in large part because much of the proposed project will take place on public 

land. The more I have learned about the project, the more excited I am about the possibilities for the 

future. 

 

The Stibnite Gold Project will help to restore the environment in our region. Under alternative two, 

Midas Gold has prioritized restoration work so many of the efforts occur early in the project. The 

company is also required to set aside all of the funds needed to properly restore the site in a special 

trust so the land will be restored no matter what happens to the company. Reclamation efforts have 

already started at the site. Midas Gold has planted thousands of trees and worked to reduce 

sediment entering waterways near the site. To me, these actions prove the company is truly 

committed to restoring the site. 

 

I personally visited the site of the Stibnite Gold Project these people are going to great efforts to 

improve the environment that was left to them for clean up. I totally support this company in there 

efforts to extract gold in this area. I've lived in Idaho my entire life and feel we can make this work.  

 

I urge you to approve the project as outlined by Midas Gold in alternative 2. The Stibnite Gold 

Project will provide a huge benefit to our community and the local environment. 

 

Thanks Again, 

 

 

Name: Don Schiermeier 


